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McCormick Road and Fort Caroline Road detours continue 

Jacksonville –  As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) Wonderwood 

Drainage Improvements project, detours will be in place to safely complete drainage work on 

McCormick Road starting Friday, February 8 at 7 p.m. through Monday, February 11 at 5 a.m. 

Eastbound McCormick Road traffic will turn right on St. Johns Bluff Road then left on 

Monument Road to McCormick Road. Westbound McCormick Road traffic will turn left on 

Monument Road then right on St. Johns Bluff Road to McCormick Road (see map below).  

Westbound Fort Caroline Road traffic will turn left on McCormick Road then right on 

Monument Road then right on St. Johns Bluff Road (see map below). 

There will be signs and message boards directing traffic through the detours. 

J.B. Coxwell Contracting Inc. was selected to complete this $7.8 million improvement project in 

summer 2019, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

For up-to-date information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  

 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nflroads.com&data=02%7C01%7Callen.nelson%40dot.state.fl.us%7Cb7d3797d3b2d4394990908d5b9c4211a%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C636619174372196080&sdata=OzM0nlBlqNRLS4EczwfJkEV0vYDx5l9z4SYroGuJv9A%3D&reserved=0
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